

## St Aidan's National School, Brookfield, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Ph.: (01)4596016 Ph./Fax: (01) 4511055 Roll No: 19834H

Dear Parents & Guardians,

I hope that you and your families are all keeping well.

This week saw your child begin online learning using the work shared on our school app website and email. Teachers will continue to call every Monday / Tuesday to check in with parents and class video conferencing will take place weekly on a Wednesday or Thursday.

We ask that children complete as many of these tasks as possible. We know that learning from home is very challenging for children and for parents. Many of you will be trying to balance working from home with supporting a number of children at home with online learning. There will be days when learning from home does not go well and this is to expected. On those days, please do not worry about the completion of all tasks. Try to build in some reading time, games and some physical exercise for children every day.

A return of in-school teaching and learning for children with special educational needs was announced last night. Those concerned will be contacted in due course.

This is not an easy time for anyone but we remain very hopeful of better times to come very soon. Some family circumstances and contact numbers may have changed. Should this be the case or if you have any concerns or questions, please email staidanstallaght@gmail.com or contact our HSCL, Ms.Doran, on 083 024 0639 in strict confidence.

Kind regards,

Tomás Hayes

Principal: Mr. Tomás Hayes Chairperson: B.O.M. Mr. Iggy Keane



## St Aidan's National School, Brookfield, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Ph.: (01)4596016 Ph./Fax: (01) 4511055 Roll No: 19834H

Principal: Mr. Tomás Hayes Chairperson: B.O.M. Mr. Iggy Keane